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Natasha Barnes

From: John Birch |
Sent: 12 January 2012 13:17

To: Morris Laura
Cc: Licensing
Subject: Re:

Laura
thank you and also for the frank discussion that was most helpful.

Just to confirm | am content with the service issue.
Regards
John

John BirchFBI |
Licensing Consultant

----- Original Message -----
From: Morris Laura

To: john.birch3@btinternet.com
Sent: Thursday, January 12, 2012 12:56 PM

Laura Morris | Oxfordshire Licensing Officer | Telephone : 01865 846 150 | Internal:

700 6150
Address: Licensing, Thames Valley Police, HQ South, Oxford Rd, Kidlington,

OX5 2NX

The new Crime Prevention Toolkits are now available on the intranet at:
http://knowzone/kz-prev-homepage.htm

Thames Valley Police Currently use the Microsoft Office 2002 suite of applications. Please be aware of this
if you intend to include an attachment with your email. This communication contains information which is
confidential and may also be privileged. Any views or opinions expressed are those of the originator and not
necessarily those of Thames Valley Police. It is for the exclusive use of the addressee(s). If you are not the
intended recipient(s) please note that any form of distribution, copying or use of this communication or the
information in it is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in
error please forward a copy to: informationsecurity@thamesvalley.pnn.police.uk and to the sender. Please
then delete the e-mail and destroy any copies of it. Thank you.
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